
 

TOWN OF LITTLETON 
BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

The proposed fiscal year 2022-23 budget for the Town of Littleton has been 
presented to the Town Board of Commissioners and is available for public 
inspection in the office of the Clerk at the Town Hall, 112 E. South Main Street, 
from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 weekdays. 
 
The Town Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on the proposed 
budget on Monday, June 27, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. for the purpose of receiving 
comments on the proposed budget.  Changes may occur prior to the Public 
Hearing from the revenue and expenditure estimates.  Persons wishing to be 
heard are invited to make written or oral comments. 
 
 
 
 

Josie G. Jones, Town Clerk 
Town of Littleton Board of Commissioners 
 

 
 

 


